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<kcooman@mccmlaw.com>, Carlee Brown <carbrown@rochester.rr.com>, Charlie Szilagyi
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Hi All,

Here are the highlights from our Feb Mee�ng.

• 207 Melville - Construc�on is progressing well.  They are currently working on handing the
drywall.  The dedica�on is tenta�vely planned for May.

• Home #3 - We don't have an address yet, but we will break ground on this home in the spring. 
We have already raised the $100,000 to fund this house.  I should have more details next
month.

• The Habitat Gala is April 4th.
• The Baytown Restore is in need of dona�ons of kitchen items.
• Habitat reported that they receive only limited funds from federal grants, so the budget

reduc�ons will not impact their programs.
• A�ached are a couple of items you can use to promote Habitat in your church.

Let me know if you have any ques�ons.

Mark

A�achments:

207 Melville Street 2.15.2025.pdf 10.9 MB

Print Version GRIB Pamphlet.pdf 8.3 MB
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